
Berkeley are pleased to present initial plans to deliver much needed private and affordable 
homes at the former Paddington Green Police Station. The proposals will vastly improve 
the public realm and offer commercial use at ground floor. This is an exciting opportunity 
to regenerate and enhance this site for the whole community.

We are keen to understand the views of the local community and encourage you to visit 
our consultation website, view the proposals and leave feedback for the project team. 

Your feedback will assist us in refining the proposals ahead of submitting a planning 
application to Westminster City Council next year.  

You can access the website by visiting: yoursay.online/paddington-green-police-station 

As part of the consultation we will also be hosting a webinar on 3rd December and 10th 
December at 6pm - 7pm. Find out more and sign up to attend by visiting our website. 

We encourage you to visit the website and leave your feedback by 5pm on Thursday 17th 
December. 

If you are unable to access the website and require printed copies of the  
consultation materials, please get in touch using the contact details below.

Online Consultation for the proposed redevelopment  
of Paddington Green Police Station 

If you would like to contact the project team then please email: 
 pgps@conciliocomms.com or use our freephone number 0800 193 1869


